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Cedar Creek Road and Willard Grant Roads Residents: 
 
Paving will commence on Cedar Creek tomorrow, Friday, July 19th starting at 7:00 AM.  They 
will start at Powers Road and work to the south.   Once they are done with Cedar Creek they will 
move to Willard Grant.  Depending upon the time they may start at Cedar Creek Rd and proceed 
northward or they may start at Route 117.  Willard Grant will likely be completed on Monday, 
July 22nd.  Once again they will start work at 7:00 AM Monday morning.    
 
Expect delays if hot asphalt is placed across your driveway.  The pavement needs to cool down 
prior to being driven on.  Unsightly tire tracks may result if driven on prematurely.  Cool down 
period is approximately 30 minutes.   
 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience.  Please reach out to me with any questions.   
 
Thank You.    
 
Bill 

 
 

 

 

William F. O’Rourke, P.E.  
Deputy Director of Public Works/Town Engineer  
 
Sudbury Public Works 
275 Old Lancaster Road 
Sudbury, MA  01776 
T: 978.440.5442 
F: 978.440.5404 
C: 978.460.9303 
 
https://sudbury.ma.us/ 
Visit us on Facebook: 
https://www.facebook.com/SudburyDPW/ 
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